
From: Chari, Hughin
To: moh doski
Cc: Entertainment Licensing; Musson, Martyn
Subject: RE: new premises licence application for 17 Bradford Road, Stunningley PREM/05111/001
Date: 17 July 2023 10:38:01
Attachments: no objection to 17 bradford road.rtf

Good morning,

As the applicant accepted our proposed conditions and changes to the initially requested time to
operate till 4am on Friday and Saturday to operating till midnight on both days, please find
attached a copy of the no objection letter for new premises licence application
PREM/05111/001.

Kind regards
Eugene Chari
Senior Technical Officer

Leeds City Council
Environmental Health Services
Millshaw Parkway
Leeds
LS11 OLS
0113 37 89367

From: moh doski 
Sent: 14 July 2023 14:45
To: Chari, Hughin 
Subject: Re: new premises licence application for 17 Bradford Road, Stunningley

Good afternoon Eugene,

Hope you’re well. I can co firm that we are changing the initial request to be open from 7am-
12midnight on Fridays & Saturdays. Notices regarding antisocial behaviours will be posted at the
entrance/exit as a reminder to customers. 

As we have agreed to the new times, does this mean the notice period that was due to end on
17th July is still valid and we will be able to trade?

Best wishes,

Mohammed 

On Thu, 13 Jul 2023 at 9:03 am, Chari, Hughin  wrote:

Good morning Mohammed,

Following our call this morning, can I just ask you to confirm the following:

APPENDIX D



1. You’re changing the initial request to be open from 7am - 4am Friday and Saturday to
7am - 12midnight.

2. Polite notices shall be displayed at exits and external areas reminding customers to
refrain from shouting and antisocial behaviour.

 
Could you please respond with your confirmation to this email and copy licensing into the
email as well.
 
Kind regards
Eugene Chari
Senior Technical Officer
 
Leeds City Council
Environmental Health Services
Millshaw Parkway
Leeds
LS11 OLS
0113 37 89367
 

From: moh doski  
Sent: 06 July 2023 11:23
To: Chari, Hughin 
Subject: Re: new premises licence application for 17 Bradford Road, Stunningley
 
Good morning Eugene,
 
Apologies my business phone is in repair. Please contact me on my personal number on
07481972101. 
 
Thank you and I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards,
 
Mo 
 
On Thu, 6 Jul 2023 at 9:03 am, Chari, Hughin wrote:

Good morning,
 
I tried contacting you re the above new premises licence application. Could you please let
me know the best time to contact you to discuss your application further.
 
Kind regards
Eugene Chari
Senior Technical Officer
 
Leeds City Council
Environmental Health Services
Seacroft Ring Road Depot



Leeds
LS14 1NZ
0113 37 89367
 
 

The information in this email (and any attachment) may be for the intended recipient only. If you
know you are not the intended recipient, please do not use or disclose the information in any
way and please delete this email (and any attachment) from your system.
The Council does not accept service of legal documents by e-mail.
 
Legal notice: Leeds City Council contracts on the basis of a formal letter, contract or order form.
An e-mail from Leeds City Council will not create a contract unless it clearly and expressly states
otherwise. For further information please refer to: https://www.leeds.gov.uk/councillors-and-
democracy/council-constitution
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